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We are writing with regards to application ref 6/2019/0022HOUSE.


We feel that the proposed extension will impose on our privacy via bedroom Windows and
will be too close to our property. We also feel that the proposed balconies will overlook
our garden.

Kind regards


Mr & Mrs Demosthenous


81 The Ridgeway.





